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Homicide Investigation – 2000 East 28th Street 

 
Just before 8:00 p.m. on Monday, July 15, 2024, Tacoma Police responded to 2000 block of East 28th 

Street on a report of a shooting.  Upon arrival, the responding officers located an adult male suffering 

from gunshot wounds. Responding Tacoma Police officers and Tacoma Fire Department personnel 

attempted life-saving measures at the scene. The victim succumbed to his wounds prior to being 

transported to a local hospital. 

Troopers from the Washington State Patrol and officers from Puyallup Tribal Police aided in the initial 

investigation. 

Crime Scene Technicians and Detectives have responded to the scene.  This incident is being investigated 

as a homicide.  
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